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September 26, 2023 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Syracuse University (the “University”) has retained an independent registered municipal 
advisor. The University is represented by and will rely on its municipal advisor, Janney 
Montgomery Scott LLC, with respect to all aspects of the issuance of municipal bonds 
including municipal financial products (as such terms are defined in the SEC’s Rule 15Ba1-
1).  The individuals assigned by Janney Montgomery Scott LLC to provide municipal advice 
to the University are Mary Jane Darby, Erin Ortiz, James Still, and Emily Wu.  This 
information may be relied upon until withdrawn by the University. 
 


